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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

May 11, 2021 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Dale Ward 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor 

Gary Lowder 

Larry Milano 

Demar Huntley 

 

Council Members Absent: 

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the hearing for public input on proposed parking restrictions on 

Nantahala St. between Henderson and Boyden Streets. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Dale Ward called parking restrictions in that area unnecessary. Vehicles that park there 

are usually visitors. 

 

Almond said comments Harwood and Town Hall received regarding on-street parking in 

that intersection were mostly about collision and near-miss concerns when vehicles 

turning entering Nantahala St. with the lane blocked were met with head-on traffic. 

 

Milano noted parking parallel is required to be with the flow of traffic rather than facing 

the oncoming lane, as the current situation involves. 

 

Council will host a second public hearing to gather input after residents receive a letter 

from Town Hall. 

 

Harwood closed the May 11, 2021 public hearing.  

 

Minutes approved June 8, 2021. 


